
From: Colvin, Michael 
Sent: 7/10/2014 3:49:31 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: it's not tonight, but tomorrow night 

Tomorrow night! I expect Larry to say full Shabbat blessings ;) 

Michael 
Sent from my iPhone 
Geek Is Chic 

On Jul 10, 2014, at 3:41 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pg e.com> wrote: 

Right? 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 


